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M E M O R A N D U M 
TO: Ron Brundidge, Director, Department of Public Works  

FROM: Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council 

DATE:  January 24, 2022 

RE: Speed Hump Removal Follow-Up  

 

In July of 2021, Council President Sheffield submitted a memo inquiring about the process for 

speed hump removal. The department replied and said that there is not a process for removal or 

relocation of speed humps after they have been installed (please see the attached).  

 

Council President is now requesting that a formal process be created, whereby a resident can 

submit a concern and/or request a removal of a speed hump installation on their block.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cc:  Honorable Colleagues 

City Clerk 

 

MARY SHEFFIELD 

CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

DISTRICT 5 
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